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Summer Time Has Arrived! 
Oh Mr. Sun, Sun, Mr. Golden Sun….  

Hello friends! 

We are so excited to introduce Teacher Esther to the center! Please 
feel free to introduce yourselves to her. She will be with us until the 
end of August! 

There are a few items I would like to remind parents that were 
covered during your first week of entry or at your meet and greet: 

We do a lot of water play during the nice sunny days here at daycare, 
so extra clothes and bathing suits are required.  Please remember 
to label all your child’s belongings, as we do have 24 children in our 
care, and it can be challenging trying to remember which shirt 
belongs to which child; especially when so many children bring in the 
same items.  Daycare is not responsible for lost or stolen items; 
having your child’s name on all their items helps to prevent this from 
happening.   

Please bring your child sandals to wear during outdoor play. Ensure 
the sandal is strapped to the foot.   

We will be having our Graduation Ceremony August 2nd to honor 
our friends who will be moving on to Kindergarten in September.  

Thank You,  

AMCS Daycare Team: 

Lindsie, Lenore, Mia, Kaddie, Stacey and Esther ❤  

 

 AMCS AGM 
MEETING 
Wednesday June 
19th at 5:00 p.m. 

Feel Free to come join our 
AGM Meeting, we are looking 
for new members to join our 
committee and Board of 
Directors.   

• We are closed June 
21st for National 
Indigenous Day. 

• We are closed August 
5th-9th 2019, for our 
Summer Closure.  

• Please remember to park 
in the daycare parking lot 
for drop off and pick up.   

• Dental Screening June 
19th  

Happy Birthday to Cole. P and Teacher Lenore this 
month! 

 

 


